
 

 

                                                                                        

16th June 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Sports Day 2022 – Tuesday 12th July at Worthing Leisure Centre 

After so many cancelled events over the past few years, The PE department are very excited to be planning 

our annual whole-school Sports Day! As normal, we will be moving the whole school day off-site and all pupils 

will be expected to attend school at Worthing Leisure Centre for the day. No further permission slips are required 

for the event. Please see below for all the information the regarding timings and venue for the event.  

Date: Tuesday 12th July 2022 

Venue: Worthing Leisure Centre, Shaftesbury Avenue, Worthing, West Sussex, BN12 4ET 

Transports Links: Durrington Train Station (3-minute walk), Buses – Pulse, 9, N700, 743 (1-minute walk).  

Expected Pupil Arrival Time: 9am registration, 9.15am events start 

Expected Finish Time: 3.20pm, but due to flexible timings students may be dismissed slightly earlier or later 

depending on the running order of events. If dropping off or picking up your daughter from the Leisure Centre 

you will find access to the side roads much easier than the Leisure Centre’s car park as the volume of cars 

leaving, at the same time, has caused considerable delays in the past. 

What to bring if competing/reserve: Come ready in PE kit, suitable cold/wet or warm-weather clothing. Sun 

cream, a hat, plenty of water, lunch, snacks and inhalers/auto injectors if required. Normal school rules apply 

for jewellery and make up. Feel free to bring any mini shelters or pop up tents, umbrellas for shade and colour 

family banners. We have some shelters and there is limited shade at the venue so please ensure your daughter 

has adequate sun protection.  

Facilities at the Leisure Centre: Toilets and water will be available throughout the day. Students will need to bring 

a packed lunch, snacks and plenty to drink (no glass bottles please or nut-related products). 

Spectators: Parents and Carers are welcome to come and watch the event. If you would like to attend, please 

ensure you remain in the designated area. Feel free to bring a chair as there will be no additional seating. 

If your daughter has free school meals, arrangements will be made to bring a packed lunch down to her. She 

will however need to pre-order this in the Diner in the week running up to Sports Day. Messages will be sent out 

to inform her when and how to do this. 

In case of bad weather on the day, please check the school website, PE department twitter (DavisonPEDept) 

or Instagram (davisonpe) accounts for information. 

We hope your daughter will enjoy the day as much as we do. 

Please do not hesitate to contact the PE department at school if you have any further questions. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Davison PE Department  

 


